

Approved _____

Fireworks Committee
Meeting Minutes
April 11, 2018

Committee Members in Attendance: Tim Woodward, Wendy Duggan, Christina Goodwin, Jamie Moulton

Fire Department:

- Jamie is looking for a 4th barge. He will need plywood. There is money in the budget for this.
- Need to ask the Highway Department if they have sand for the barges.
- Use of the UTV that night is needed.
- A sign up list for volunteers will be distributed to local Fire departments.

Fireworks:

- A deposit of \$4,750 has been mailed to American Thunder Fireworks.
- Funds can be encumbered for next year. A warrant article to establish a Fireworks fund will be discussed with the Select Board. Wendy will ask Bob Blanchette about donations at this year's show.

Police Department:

- Tim reported that the PD is all set with coverage and that the same road closures will work well.

Highway Department:

Food/Other Vendors Update:

- Food vendor tickets for employees will be continued.
- Entertainment will be looked at: balloon maker, music...
- Vendors will be notified where and when they can set up. They will be limited to one vehicle. Vendors will be more centrally located on Shore Drive this year.

Meetings

Meetings will be scheduled as needed and held at the Town Offices.

The next meeting will be scheduled May 9, 2018 at 8:30AM.

Having no other business to conduct the Fireworks Committee adjourned at 9:30 am.

Respectfully submitted

Fireworks Committee

